
Ma-Flo Kids Foundation – 2024 – 2025 Report 

This brief report covers the period August 2024 – August 2025 academic year. 

Please note that the Academic Year runs from September till September the following year. 

The Ma-Flo Kids Foundation supports the education of selected Children in Bali Cameroon. 

Unfortunately, de stand-off between the Central Government of the Republic of Cameroon and 

the population of the two anglophone-speaking North-West and South- West Provinces has 

disrupted the educational system. Due to the occasional fighting between the Federal 

Government forces and so-called Amba-Boys, ”Freedom-Fighters”, some schools were closed. 

It also was not safe for children to walk long distances to their public or mission schools. 

Fortunately community schools have sprung up in various quarters of Bali Town, where many 

children have registered. 

In 2024 eight (8) children were supported of which four (4) took the First School Leaving Exam. 

In 2025 two (2) children will continue to be supported, while another four (4) new ones have 

been selected. Given the pledge by a Board member to support another two (2) children, the 

total will come to eight (8) children. 

The Board of the Ma-Flo Kids Foundation met several times in 2024 and 2025 to approve the 

annual estimate and the number of children to be supported. 

For 2024 – 2025 an amount of 348.000 XAF, equal to 530,53 Euro was made available. 

The Board also suggested to donate some sports equipment to schools where supported 

children had registered. 

Ma-Flo, Project Director was asked to contact the Project Coordinator to inquire about the 

possibilities. 

More information can be found on the Ma-Flo Kids Foundation website. 

This report has been written by Bob Hensen, Ma-Flo Kids Foundation Board Chairperson and 

approved by the entire Board. 

 

 

 

 


